NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING
OF THE
NOAH WEBSTER SCHOOL-PIMA

Pursuant to A.R.S. § 38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the general public that Noah
Webster Schools-Pima, an Arizona non-profit corporation, will cancel the meeting open to the
public that was originally scheduled on August 20, 2024, at 4:30 p.m. The meeting of the Board
is being rescheduled for a later date due to unforeseeable circumstances.

Dated this 4£ day of %J . 2024,

s g

Vicki Dry, Secretary

Notice of the rescheduled meeting will be posted to the website as required.



